From:

Sent:

Tuesday, August 22, 2017 4:18 PM

To:

AMS - GMO Labeling

Subject:

Stop Misleading GMO Disclosures

Dear USDA,

As an American consumer and Just Label It supporter, I want to know what's in the food I am buying and feeding my family, especially if it contains GMOs.

I believe that under the new GMO disclosure law, GMO foods should be labeled ingredient by ingredient, so that I know exactly what I am buying at the grocery store. Americans deserve the same information that millions of people across the globe have: a clear GMO disclosure that lists the GMO ingredients used.

I am counting on the USDA, as it implements the new GMO disclosure law, to create a standard that allows consumers like me to know which ingredients have been genetically engineered.

Sincerely,

Judy Kagel

Orlando,